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St Anne’s Catholic School

Living our faith through our actions

1906 -

2016

discovering our past, living our present, inventing our future

Personal Learning Plan (PLP) Interviews

Wednesday, 2 March

3:20 PM to 5:30 PM
6:00 PM to 7:30 PM

Thursday, 3 March

3:20 PM to 5:30 PM

A time for our students to set learning goals for 2016 with the help of the teacher and parents.

Each interview is 10 minutes long. Please ensure you arrive on time to each interview.

Booking your interviews

The booking website will open Tuesday, 16 February at 9:00am, and will close Wednesday, 2 March at 8:00am.

Go to parentinterviews.co.nz, enter the event code 4N2VA and click Go.

1. Enter your name, email address and the names of the students you
wish to make bookings for.

2. Select the teachers you'd like to book by ticking the checkbox
beside their name, and then click the Book Interviews button at the

bottom of the page.

Using the timetable, click the Book button beside the time slot you'd
like to book for the teacher. You'll be asked to confirm your booking.

4. Continue until you've booked all teachers.

Once you're finished, you can view your timetable by clicking ‘My Inter-
views’ at the top of the page. You can also print a PDF timetable to take
to your interviews.

Before your interviews, you'll receive an email reminder containing your
timetable. If you need to cancel any interviews, you can do so by
following the link in the email you received when you first signed up.

If you don’t have internet access or an email address please come in
and see your class teacher for an interview time.

A reminder, the school opens at 8.30am, we do understand that some
students need to be dropped off before this due to work etc but could
you please let Judi Parker or Dallas Wichman know that this will be
happening.

God Bless
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COMING EVENTS

February

23-26 Yr7/8 Camp—
Hororata

24  Estuary Trip Rs1 & 2

<

12.30—2pm

March

Parents & Friends AGM
PLP interviews Rms 3,4 &5
Swim Weeks—Pioneer Pool

Have a Go Day—W.inter sport
Travelling Road Show Rms 1/2

Assembly 9am R5

R4 Assembly 9am/Mass 12pm
Sports Spectacular Yr 3/4 —



https://parentinterviews.co.nz/

L)
St Annes A BIG SHOUT @UTY
to the Pub Charities Trust for their generous grant which
pma”ts & hiands Assn allowed Mr Halkett (Room 3) to buy the great new
Annual General Meeting furniture for his room this year.

Tuesday, 1 March 2016 @ 7.00pm ‘
. Scholastic Book Orders - order online (see bro-
in the Staffroom chure)

Or drop your order and money in an envelope to

Everyone is Welcome to come along and see what the office before Friday 26 Feb.

we are about!

(our monthly meeting will follow the AGM)

Canterbury

District Health Board

Te Poari Hauora o0 Waitaha

COMMUNITY S
dental service

Free Dental Care for Children -

including special information regarding Year 8 students

One of our Community Dental Service preventive mobiles will be visiting your school soon.

e We will be aiming to see that all school age children enrolled with the Community Dental Service
have their dental check-up in the dental mobile while it is there

e Year 8 students: all year 8 students enrolled with the Community Dental Service are transferred
from the Community Dental Service to a FREE private dentist from year 9 until their 18 birthday.
To help with this transition please ensure you have informed your child of their family dentist (not
orthodontist). This will enable us to transfer your child onto the correct dentist for year 9 onwards.
More information will be sent home after their year 8 check-up.

e The dental therapist will not only be checking the children’s teeth but will also Xray, clean, and
apply protective treatments (including fluoride) if required.

o If your child requires further dental care such as fillings they will bring home a ‘Care Plan’ which will
explain what dental care and appointment times are required

e When you receive the ‘Care Plan’ please contact our Call Centre as soon as possible as you will
need to arrange a time to bring your child to one of our Community Clinics for this dental care

e Please let us know ASAP if you do not wish your child to have any of this care, you can talk to the
staff in the mobile or phone/email our Call Centre

e If you wish to be present at your child’s check up this will need to take place at our community
clinic so please phone/email our Call Centre to make an appointment

e Please contact our Call Centre if you want further information on the Community Dental Service, to
enrol your child or if you have any specific questions about your child’s dental care (a dental
therapist will call you back)

To contact our Call Centre: phone 0800 846 983 / email commdental@cdhb.health.nz




